Mars Hill !!!

The County Federal Credit Union is pleased to
announce the opening of its newest branch in
Mars Hill. “The opening of this branch reflects |
our on-going commitment to serving the financial
needs of our members in Mars Hill, Blaine,
Westfield and Bridgewater communities. It's
been exciting over the years to respond with new
services and more convenient locations for our
ever-expanding family of members,” said Ryan
Ellsworth, The County FCU President and Chief
Executive Officer. “We are thrilled to expand our
footprint into the community of Mars Hill. As our
tradition has proven, we are a community-focused
financial cooperative, we believe our core values
and relationship-based philosophy will match well
with the needs of the community.”

The new branch’s layout and floor plan is somewhat The County Federal Credit

non-traditional. The roughly 1200 square-foot-space Union Awards schu|ar5hip5
features a new trend in branch concept with a Teller . gee

Pod instead of a teller line, a Coffee/Technology Bar
and a Drive-Up ATM. The one-story branch has a #=
Modern Farmhouse styling and is a full-service
facility in downtown Mars Hill located at the
intersection of Route 1 and Route 1a, at One
Benjamin Street in Mars Hill. “We endeavor to have
our branches create an amazing member experience
and we genuinely want a human connection to the Makaila Beck- Fort Fairfield High School-
credit union to drive our business into the future.” will be attending University of Maine Presque
Ellsworth added, “The plans are that we will have a Isle- Liberal Arts

soft opening of the new branch in mid- to late July, to William Belyea- Houlton High School- will be aftending

get our systems up and running with a Grand Opening = University of New England- Medical Biology

planned for later this summer. The pandemic has Jacob Bonville- Presque Isle High School- will be attending
Cedarville University- Sports Medicine

e County Federal Credit Union recently
awarded $1,000 scholarships to graduating
seniors within the credit union’s field of
membership.

Shelby Barnes- Caribou High Schoaol- will

be attending Morthern Maine Community
- College- EMS/Paramedicine
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Mars Hill ! (continued)

changed the way we are looking at our Grand
Opening but has not dampened our spirit to
have a fun event for the community.”

Craig Lincoln, a County native from the
Hodgdon area, will have the lead role of Mars
Hill Branch Supervisor. Lincoln has five years
of experience with the credit union and has
provided great member service in each of

the positions he has held over the years. “I'm
thrilled to have this opportunity to provide our
members in the Mars Hill area with our products
and services from this brand new building. This
branch is a full-service facility giving members
all of the options and products that we offer at
all our branches. Its location is convenient with
the only Drive-Up 24 Hour ATM offered in Mars
Hill. We invite the community and businesses
of the area to stop by, join our membership and
take advantage of all the convenient financial
services 'The County' has to offer.”

Member APPchaﬁan Daqc

Pick up your coupon for
$5 of Ice Cream on usl
We will be passing them out
one day only at each Branch Location.

On Monday, August 10th
we will be passing out coupons at our
Mars Hill Branch

On Tuesday, August 11th

Fort Fairfield Branch

Wednesday, August 12th
we will be passing out coupong at el
Caribou Branch

Thursday, August 13th
we will be passing out couponsiatie
Houlton Branch —

Friday, August 14th
we will be passing out coupons at our
Presque Isle Branch

Just a little Thank You for bamg_ a

One Coupon per Member. Members must be pra.mnt af the
branch to recieve one. Redeemable at several of your
favonte ice cream restaurants and vendors.

List will be announced at a later date.

The County Federal Credit

Union Awards Scholarships
(Continued)

Ethan Cassidy- Presque Isle High School-
will be attending University of Maine Orono-
Mechanical Engineering

Maggie Castonguay- Presque Isle High
School- will be attending Husson University-
Physical Therapy

Connor Demerchant- Presque Isle High

Schoaol- will be attending University of New
England- Biclogy

Megan Gardiner- Presque Isle High Schoal-
will be attending University of Maine Presque
Isle- Undeclared

Gavin Hemphill- Presque Isle High School-
will be attending University of Maine Orono-
Mechanical Engineering

Sara Howland- Houlton High School- will
be attending The University of Maine Orono-
Political Science

Grace Johnson- Houlton High School- will
be attending Thomas College- Intemational
Business

Colby Langner- Fort Fairfield High School
will be attending University of Maine
Fammington- Pre-Med Program

Elizabeth Nadeau- Presque Isle High
School will be attending University of Maine
Presque Isle- Nursing

Jordan Plummer- Presque Isle High School
will be attending Northern Maine Community
College- Business Administration

Rebecca Rider- Presque Isle High School
will be attending University of Maine Orono-
Mursing

Dawson Watson—Fort Fairfield High
School will be attending University of Maine
Presque Isle- Business

For 2020, The County awarded an
unprecedented 16 members college
scholarships.The Board of Directors felt
due to the pandemic and the missed
opportunities the class of 2020 experienced
that it was important to provide students
the help and award scholarships to all that
applied. The credit union philosophy of
'People Helping People' is alive and well at
The County Federal Credit Union; over the
past 23 years, The County has awarded
over $122,000 in scholarship money to local
students.
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